
Pre Prep Parent-Teacher Meetings 

A reminder that the Pre Prep Parent-Teacher Meetings take place on Monday 14th, 
Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th October.  
 
Thank you for booking your timeslots which you can review on the Booking System (via this 
link https://i.stfaiths.co.uk/parent-teacher-meetings) if you need to check prior to next 
week. 
 
The FOUNDATION and YEAR 2 teachers will be in their classrooms (with the exception of 
Mrs Brading who will meet parents in the Rainbow Room which is upstairs in Southfield). All 
YEAR 1 meetings take place in Room 36 (Miss Digby’s & Miss Herbert’s classroom) and we 
request that all Year 1 parents wait in Room 35 (Mrs Harmsworth’s room) and the teachers 
will call you through to see them. 
 
Parking is available at Cambridge Football Stadium on Mon 14th, Tues 15th & Wed 16th 
October between 15:00 and 18:30.  
 
For the evening slots after 18:00 on Monday 14th October, parking will be available on the 
school site behind Southfield from 18:00 (entry via Gate 4). The gate will open promptly at 
18:00.  
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